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6th June 2025 

One World Week 

Dear Families 

Week commencing 16th June is ‘One World Week’. This will be a celebration of our cultures as part of our 

learning on diversity and inclusion.  

In addition to special learning activities we have a programme of celebrations including; 

Monday 16.06.25 - Casual Day  

Children can wear clothes from their culture, clothes that celebrate their nationality or clothes from a 

group or club they belong to. If they would prefer, children can also come in casual clothes of choice or 

their usual school uniform. 

Thursday 19.06.25 - Food Fair  

Our after school food fair is for families to bring and try food that they enjoy as part of their nationality / 

culture. We are asking families to provide food for this event which can be dropped off during the day to 

the school office. Please avoid nuts and provide lists of ingredients so we can keep our children with 

allergies safe. 

If family members would like to share something from their culture with children, please speak to your 

class teacher. We would love to have the whole school community involved in these celebrations. 

Kind regards 

Melissa Peacock - Headteacher 

  

   

  

 

 

 

  

 


